
 

 
 

  

DATE: January 30, 2009 

TO: Planning and Zoning Commission 

FROM: Joy McGee, Planning Manager 

SUBJECT: Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting of February 3, 2009 
  

AGENDA 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission meeting for February 3, 2009 has been cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled Planning and Zoning Commission meeting is Tuesday,                        
February 17, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. 

  


